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Resolution n° 2-2016-e

Go-ahead for the development of project proposaI
for the "E-marketpIace"

Taking into account the assessments by the Joint Review Committee of the proposed
project by the Global Fund to Fight AIDS, Tuberculosis and Malaria, entitled "E-
marketplace for the procurement of public health commodities", the Executive Board
authorizes the Secretariat to go-ahead with the development of the proposaI into
draft grant agreement package, for subsequent submission to and approval by the
Board.

The Executive Board considers that a project of this nature would require a co-
ownership and co-funding. The Executive Board therefore instructs the Secretariat to
ensure that the grant agreement limits the amount of UNITAID funding, so that it
does not exceed the amount of the Global Fund's own investment.

Any potential UNITAID funding would therefore be committed only once the Global
Fund Secretariat Operating Expenditure Budget has been approved; and as such, any
potential UNITAID funding would be committed on an annual basis.

This decision has no other fun ding implications.

Philippe Douste- Blazy
Chair of the UNITAID Executive Board


